
From: Sandvig, Chris
To: Magno, Gregory (NHTSA); Yukevich, Sharon (NHTSA)
Cc: Sorg, Sarah (NHTSA); McCarthy, Robert; Mykytiuk, Elizabeth
Subject: PE18-001 Response Timing Update and Translation Extension Request
Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 3:10:13 PM

Good evening,
 
Thank you for your time today and consideration of Volkswagen’s request for an extension related to
the submission of translated documents responsive to PE18-001_Seat Belt.
 
As was discussed an agreed upon, Volkswagen will submit a complete response to PE18-009 on
Friday, February 23, 2018.  The response will contain responsive documents, a small percentage of
which will be provided initially in their native language.  As mentioned during the discussion, due to
the various factory locations which provided responsive documents, the native languages identified
thus far are German, Spanish and Czech.  These documents are currently scheduled for translation.
 
Volkswagen cordially requests the agency’s consideration for an extension until Friday, March 9,
2018, to provide the native language documents as translated to the English language. This request
for extension is inclusive of confidential and non-confidential document submissions.
 
Thank you again for your consideration in this matter.
 
Sincerely,
Chris
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